
          

    

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME TO CONNECT CHURCH  
  ______________________________________________________        
     

10:30 am WORSHIP EXPERIENCE  

                            JUNE 29, 2025                      
 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

 

SUNDAY:           Deacon – Larry Black  

 
_____________________________________________________________                            
 

 

 

SERVING THE CHURCH THIS WEEK 
 

NURSERY: Cindy Moore and Helen Mixon TODDLERS: Wendy 

Whitley CHILDRENS CHURCH: Angela Spivery  HOSPITALITY 

TEAM: Randy Faircloth, Joey Webb+  WORSHIP CENTER 

/GIVING HOSTS: Tom Pittman, Steve Hutchens, Joey Webb, Terry 

Johnson  BULLETIN/DVD DELIVERY: Phil Farmer, Linda & Ricky 

Letchworth  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Please – Worship Service for July 6th 
 

Next Sunday we will have one combined worship service at 10:30am 

because of July 4th weekend. 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

Summer at Connect Church 
 

There will be no Wednesday Morning Adult Bible study beginning this 

week. We will be taking a summer break and will resume at a later date in 

August. 
 

'Summer Wisdom Wednesdays' - Beginning Wednesday July 9th at 

6:30pm we will be having a Summer Bible Study here at the church that will 

correspond with our 'Summer Wisdom' series. Join us as we dive deeper into 

the life principles from the book of Proverbs. Kids ministry will be provided. 
 

 

Attention Youth & Parents 
 

Youth (Middle & High School) will Relaunch on Sunday July 20th from 

6pm-8pm. It will be a night of food, games, and small group discussions. 

Can't wait to see you all there! 
 

If you missed the meeting on June 25th, please come see Breanna Newton or 

email me to get all the information for youth at 

breanna.l.newton@gmail.com. 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Operation Christmas Child Update 
 

Thank you for your contribution of “WOW” gifts for Ages 2-4 and 5-9 

years! Below is a breakdown of the “WOW gifts received thus far: 
 

 Ages 2 – 4 Ages 5 – 9 Total 

Girls 30 49 79 

Boys 23 24 47 

Beanie Babies  Ages 2 – 9 141 

   267 

Our next Rally will be held in the month of August for Ages 10 -14. If you 

have any questions, please contact either Eleanor Depew or Jenny Pittman. 
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Thank you 

Dear Church Family,  thank you for the lovely flowers. They were a 

beautiful tribute for my Dad. We are blessed to have the support of 

our Church Family. 

Love, Steve Hutchens & Family 

______________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are 

created equal, that they are endowed by their Creator 

with certain unalienable Rights,  

that among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of 

Happiness.” 

 
Wishing you and your family  

A Happy and Safe July 4th! 
______________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
Please see insert for Prayer Needs and additional service opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 H a p y 

 

    June 29, 2025 
 

10:30 am WORSHIP EXPERIENCE  
 

        4865 Nash Street, NW 

       Wilson, NC 27896 

          Phone 252-291-6446 

 


